
 
 
 
 

Flint-Based Convergent Technology Partners  
Employee Receives National Award 

 
Edward Boychuk, from Convergent Technology Partners, a Flint-based technology 
company, recently received national recognition at the Building Industry Consulting 
Services International (BICSI) conference, held in Orlando, Florida.  
 
Boychuk was honored with The Larry G. Romig Committee Member of the Year award. 
The award, established in 1989, was developed in recognition of the volunteer work 
performed by BICSI members. It honors an individual’s exemplary efforts and dedication 
to work activities performed on the committee. Boychuk has been a member of BICSI for 
20 years and is currently the BICSI Membership and Marketing Committee Chair. 
 
Boychuk has been with Convergent Technology Partners since 1998, where he provides 
technology consulting, design and project management services to businesses, schools 
and government entities throughout Michigan and South Carolina. For more information 
on Convergent Technology Partners, visit online at www.ctpartners.net or call 1-877-
720-3820. 
 
 
 
 
 
  


